
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Monday 24th February 2020 

 

 

Dear parent/carer 

 

Thank you to all who attended the RE Examination Information Evening on Tuesday 4th February. It was lovely to 

see so many parents, carers and students there. I have attached here a PDF version of the powerpoint from that 

evening as it contains a lot of information about helping your child prepare for this summer’s GCSE examination. 

The links to sharepoint will only work from a student’s school account; a copy of the powerpoint has also been 

sent to every student in the year group. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Miss H Smith 

Head of Year 10 


